
From:
To: aircraftnoiseconsultation
Subject: Object to the Change in Use of the New Runway at Dublin Airport
Date: 27 February 2022 17:04:24

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.

To whom it may concern

I wish to object to the change to the current planning permissions and use of the new runway at Dublin Airport.

Ardilaun, Portmarnock, Co Dublin.

Regards

Robbie Hughes




